
 

 

 

WATER METER REPLACEMENT 
 PROGRAM 

 
 
 

Beginning May 13th, the Water Department is starting its Meter Replacement 
Program.  This is a mandatory replacement program for all residents that have 
existing water meters in their homes.  There is no cost to the resident for the meter 
replacement.  The Water Department has hired a third party vendor, Baystate 
Winsupply Co. to install these meters. 
 
Residents will receive a letter in the mail with instructions for scheduling the meter 
replacement.    
 
All Baystate Winsupply employees will have a photo ID badge and drive clearly 
marked vehicles.  Do not allow any stranger into your home without a photo ID 
badge and clearly marked vehicle.   
 
For questions or concerns, please call the Water Department at 781-767-1800. 


